
 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter 
Friday 8th September 2023 

Welcome Back 

On behalf of the staff at St Mary’s, I am 

happy to welcome 

you to the 2023-

2024 school year! 

We are looking 

forward to a 

productive partnership with you to 

ensure our children can achieve their 

highest potential. We recognize that in 

order to be successful in school, our 

children need support from both the 

home and school. We know the strong 

partnership with you makes a great 

difference in your child’s education. As 

partners, we share the responsibility for 

our children’s success and want you to 

know that we will do our very best to 

carry out our responsibilities. The 

children have settled brilliantly this week 

and our 4-year-old joiners have been so settled and focused – so terribly 

grown-up. Have a FANTASTIC weekend everyone – it will soon be 

Christmas!!  Mrs Griffiths 
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Reading Books and Reading Diaries 

Could we please ask that you search for your child’s reading diary and 

return any school reading books you have at home. Lost or unreturned 

books are impacting significantly on a budget, so please bring back any you 

can find. Thank you. 

Trainers 

Could we kindly ask that children are in trainers 

and not school shoes as they go out straight to 

PE and have to wear the appropriate footwear. 

Homework: Reading 

As part of the children’s 

homework, we ask that 

children now read four 

times each week. If they do read four times each 

week, they will be entered into a class raffle and they 

could win a prize!! 

Sportspersons of the Week 

We have three special medals that children can wear all week at school if 

they have been particularly brilliant in PE. They will also receive a certificate 

in assembly.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


